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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

ROYAL CANADIAN NAVY ACCESSES SCUBA PARK FOR TRAINING EXERCISES 

Welland, ON – The Royal Canadian Navy will be conducting its Central Region Diving Exercises at 
Welland’s Scuba Park from Fri. Nov. 6 to Sun. Nov. 8. Welland Scuba Park is located at Rotary Club of 
Welland Park, located in the Lincoln St. Docks area. 

For more information on Scuba Park, visit www.wifc.ca.   
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Contact:  
Richard Dalton, Manager, Recreation and Culture 
905-735-1700 Ext. 4007 
richard.dalton@welland.ca  
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